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ANNEX 1

	Consultee
	Comment Summary
	Officer Comments

	West Oxfordshire District Council (Tine Rowley)
	No Comments from the planning Policy point of view
	Acknowledged

	Vale of White horse (Gordon Wilcox)
	Portfolio holder was happy with the Policy Document
	Acknowledged

	Cherwell District Council (Tony Brummell)
	Understood that there is a need for a formal Policy document for traffic management and control throughout the County and supported the proposals for this in principle.
Believed in the need for an integrated approach with the Highways Agency.


	Acknowledged

	Oxford City (Matthew Bates) 

Note that this is an Officer level response and not the view formally held by the City Council.


	Generally supportive of using Urban Traffic Management Systems (UTMS) to make the most effective use of existing Highway Capacity.

Broadly supported the Key Strategic Aims but would like consideration given to adding:

“To assist regeneration and future development, supporting Oxford’s NGP status, the Central Oxfordshire Diamond for Growth and Oxford’s role as a Regional Hub.”
&

 “To provide a greater degree of bus and cycle priority, supporting Access to Oxford and the LTP Bus Strategy.”

Relate TMC to the South East Plan and to the LDFs and the Vital role of Oxford as the focus for “Diamond for growth”

Ensure alignment to the City Council Led West End Rea Action Plan (WEAAP) in particular regulation of traffic flow into the city centre possibly allowing virtual bus lanes by making these points explicit in the document and setting an Oxford Framework within the overall TMC framework.

Would like to ensure the aspiration of both the City and County with regard to Street clutter and public realm is adhered to and would like a statement to that effect in the document. 
	Points raised acknowledged and Policy Doc update to take in to account many of the suggestions.

	South Oxfordshire District Council
	Did not wish to make any comments on this document
	Acknowledged

	Highways Agency

(Paul Harwood, Regional Manager)

(Phillip Trencher National Traffic Control Centre Manager)
	The Highways Agency would welcome any discussion regarding extra real-time data collection equipment and VMS on their network.

Suggested that OCC should work closer with the Thames Valley Safer roads partnership.

The policy document makes eminent sense in its direction and principles.
	Acknowledged

We are already a very substantial partner; the Road Safety team are the main contact. We will liaise directly with regard to safety messages on VMS signs.
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